
   

 

 

 

 

 

    Shaher Saed 

    President 

    Palestinian General Federation of Trade Unions 

    Nablus, West Bank 

 

    shaher@pgftu.org  

 

 

 

 

1 (1) 

Solidarity letter to PGFTU 
 
Dear Brother Shaher, 

 

It is with great regret and heavy hearts we reach out to you in unwavering 

solidarity to express our deepest sympathies and steadfast support to PGFTU 

members and workers following the devastating attack on your office in Gaza. We 

condemn such an intolerable aggression against workers in the strongest term 

possible.  

 

In these trying times, we continue standing shoulder to shoulder with you in your 

unwavering commitment to the rights and welfare of workers in Palestine. 

 

We recognise the profound impact this attack has on your struggle for workers’ 

right in Palestine and please, know that LO Sweden will continue to be committed 

to supporting PGFTU.  

 

This attack is a stark reminder of the challenges facing workers and their unions in 

conflict zones worldwide. It strengthens our resolve to fight for justice, peace, and 

the protection of workers’ rights everywhere, without exception.  

 

We stand with you, and will continue our shared struggle for workers’ rights, 

justice, and peace. 

 

Together we are stronger.  

 

In solidarity, 

 
 

Susanna Gideonsson, 

President 

The Swedish Trade Union Confederation 
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